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Solutions
Spay Neuter Assistance Program

The Humane Solution to Pet Overpopulation

CAN YOU HELP?
Case #123  Kathi found out about three animals in a 
bad situation and decided she needed to help. She 
brought the three animals into her home and would 
like to keep them. The two male dogs, a Rottie mix, 
and a Pit mix are starting to show signs of aggression 
and the male cat is spraying. She is unable to afford 
the neutering cost without help. SNAP’s cost to fix 
them is $220.     

Case #124 Clarence has been living in west central 
Springfield for decades and has seen many stray cats 
in that time mainly from renters living in nearby 
apartments leaving them behind when they move 
out. He has helped as many as he can over the years 
but is no longer able to cover the cost. He needs 
SNAP’s help with six young adult cats, four females 
and two males so they don’t start reproducing. The 
cost for this group is $320. 

Case #125  Gail is a single grandparent. She took in 
an older puppy from a friend who found a litter on the 
side of the road. She needs help getting her spayed 
along with three stray cats in her neighborhood. She is 
grateful for the help to assist these animals. SNAP’s 
cost is $230. assistance having all three fixed before 
there is another accident. SNAP’s cost is $270.   

If you can help fix any of these animals, 
please send your donation to:

 

No amount is too small. It all adds up to 
do great things! You can specify which 
case you would like to contribute to. In 

the event the case you specify has 
already been helped by another caring 
donor, your contribution will be used to 
help a different but equally in-need pet 

owner. Thank you for your support!

SNAP
PO Box 14354

Springfield, MO 65814

We Appreciate YOU!
The Spay Neuter Assistance Program is 
wrapping up its twenty first year of 
providing low cost spay/neuters to low- 
and fixed-income pet owners in 
Springfield and its surrounding counties. 
Your donations are so important to us. We 
continue to be run one hundred percent 
by volunteers so the money donated 
goes to pay the veterinary bills. During this 
season of thanksgiving and sharing, 
please remember to include the animals 
in your special gifts. 

After using our program, Peggy wrote, “I 
can’t thank you enough for the great 
work you do and how many people and 
pets you have helped. You have been a 
blessing to us. Thank you.”

Andrea wrote, “Thank you so much for 
helping me take care of my animals. It is a 
blessing to not have to worry about 
having more litters. So thankful for an 
amazing program.”
 
From Charles, “We want to thank 
everyone at SNAP for helping us get our 
dogs fixed. We would not have been able 
to keep them without your help and are 
forever grateful to your organization.”

SNAP’s team of volunteers would like to 
thank everyone who helps make SNAP a 
success; the amazing work of the 
participating veterinary clinics, our 
generous donors, the businesses 
displaying donation canisters, the tireless 
work of our volunteers. Without all of you, 
this important community service could 
not be done.

We thank you and wish you a beautiful 
holiday season and a blessed and 
healthy 2022!



 

 

        

  

 

Community Foundation of the Ozarks

SNAP has established a fund at Community Foundation of the Ozarks (CFO) as part of their 
Agency Partners program. Being part of this program benefits SNAP in many ways. Not only are 
we exposed to CFO’s extensive donor network, but we are also eligible for fundraising 
opportunities, networking, and other perks, including accepting online donations. 

If you would like to make an online donation for our CFO fund, please follow these simple steps:
 • Visit the CFO website at www.cfozarks.org
 • Click on the GIVE ONLINE link at the top of the home page
 • Designate the amount of your donation
 • Under GIFT DESIGNATION, select OTHER from the drop-down menu
 • In the space provided for OTHER DESIGNATION enter “SNAP”
 • Enter your contact and donation information, then click on the DONATE NOW button.

SNAP is a Missouri 501(c) (3) non-profit corporation.
If you are not currently receiving the SNAP newsletter via email, you may 

provide your email address to us at spayneuter123@gmail.com
Contact us at: SNAP  •  PO Box 14354  •  Springfield, MO 65814  •  417.823.7627

www.snap123.org  • email: spayneuter123@gmail.com

Thank you for your support and contributions! 

Please like our page and share our mission on Facebook! 

We need your support!
SNAP’s mission is to eliminate the need for euthanasia in our community’s animal shelters, to 

reduce the number of homeless animals, and to educate the public about the 
importance of spay/neuter. 

We cannot accomplish our mission without donations. Please donate online or return this 
form for specific designations or for more information. 

Name  ___________________________________________________________________ Phone  ________________
Address  _________________________________________________________________________________________
City  ________________________________________________________ State ______________ Zip _____________
Email ____________________________________________________________________________________________

  _____ I want to  help! Please send information about becoming a SNAP volunteer.
  _____ I want ot support SNAP’s work with the enclosed tax-deductible donation.
  _____ Please accept a donation in memory of _________________________________.
  _____ I would like to set up a monthly gift as an automatic withdrawal. Please contact me!
  _____ Please apply my donation to Case #_______ on page 1 of this newsletter.

Mail to:  SNAP  •  PO Box 14354  •  Springfield, MO 65814  •  417.823.7627
www.snap123.org  • email: spayneuter123@gmail.com
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